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ISSUE: HEALTH 

(East Harlem, NY) - Senator José M. Serrano, in conjunction with the Visiting Nurse Service

of New York (VNSNY), offered free flu shots to the community at his District Office.

“Going into these winter months it is important that we all protect ourselves from the flu

virus and remain in good health,” said Senator Serrano. “Many thanks to the great RNs at the

VNSNY for providing and administering the shots to constituents from across my district,”

concluded Serrano.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health


If you have not already received your flu shot, please visit the New York City Department of

Health and Mental Hygiene's flu prevention website at nyc.gov/flu to identify a provider

near you.

 

http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/flu/html/home/home.shtml

